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North Huron Council

Township of North Huron

P.O. Box 90, 274 Josephine Street
Wingham, Ontario

NOG 2W0

Dear Diligent Staff and Esteemed Councillors,

The Blyth BIA would like to hold a street parade on Saturday, December 1%, 2018, from 3pm-4pm in
the Village of Blyth as part of our “Hometown Holiday Weekend”.

The Parade route to begin by marshalling in the parking lot across from Howson's Mills at the corner of
Mill Street and Westmoreland Street. The parade will then travel:

West on Westmoreland to Queen Street (Hwy 4)
South on Queen Street (Hwy 4) to Wellington Street
West on Wellington Street to the Fairgrounds.

The total parade distance will 650m.

The BIA and the Village of Blyth look forward to working with Council, the County, Public Works,
and the Fire Department to ensure this is an excellent community event for involved, celebrating the
holidays and supporting the businesses in our town.

Please advise us on next steps necessary,

Gil Garratt

Secretary of the Blyth BIA )
c/o

Blyth Centre for the Arts

P.O. Box 10, 423 Queen St

Blyth, ON

519 523-9300 ext 202
ggarratt@blythfestival.com

(a corresponding letter has been shared with Huron County Council)



